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ENDURANCE COMMITTEE 
  

 

Information to the 2016 FIA WEC competitors and manufacturers 
 
 

Date: 27/02/2016 
 
Dear Competitors, Dear Manufacturers, 
 

We are pleased to give you the following information concerning the Endurance Committee: 
 
 

Composition: 

 
- Denis CHEVRIER :  FIA representative 
- Vincent BEAUMESNIL : ACO representative 

 
 

Attributions of the Committee: 

 
The attributions of the Endurance Committee are defined in the Internal Regulations of the Endurance 
Commission. They follow from the application of the regulations mentioned below: 
 

 FIA World Endurance Championship Sporting Regulations 
 

 Technical Regulations for Prototypes LMP1 
 

 Technical Regulations for Prototypes LMP2 
 

 Technical Regulations for Grand Touring cars LM GTE Pro  
 

 Technical Regulations for Grand Touring cars LM GTE Am 
 

 FIA Internal Regulations of the Endurance Commission for the following mission: Exceptionally 

granting emergency waivers in respect of the Sporting and/or Technical Regulations subject to 

compliance with the conditions mentioned in Part I - B of the Internal Regulations of the Endurance 

Commission 
 
 

Organisation: 

 
Requests to the Committee: 
 

Requests must be sent by e-mail to this e-mail address: comite.endurance@fia.com using the new official 
form at your disposal on the following websites: 
 

- FIA official website            http://www.fia.com/ 
 

        FIA WEC link                  http://www.fia.com/events/world-endurance-championship/season-2016/fia-endurance-committee 

   
                     

- ACO team area:                http://sport.lemans.org/  
 

The Endurance Committee then notifies its decision by e-mail to the applicant only and this reply remains 
confidential between the applicant, the Committee, the FIA and the Promoter, except if the request is of the 
general interest and after consultation with the applicant. 
 

 
Decisions from the Committee: 
 

In compliance with the Internal Regulations, the decisions can be taken further to the request of a competitor, 
a tyre supplier or spontaneously according to the judgment of the Endurance Committee. 
 

These decisions are sent from the e-mail address comite.endurance@fia.com to all the competitors 
concerned. 
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They are also published on the FIA & ACO websites (mentioned above). 
 

We remain at your disposal for any further information and wish you a good sporting season. 
 

Best regards, 
 
 
The Endurance Committee: 
 

 

 

Denis CHEVRIER 
 

Vincent BEAUMESNIL 
 

 


